FRIENDS OF GORWELION SPRING 2019 NEWSLETTER

I was in Ogmore on one of those gorgeous days in February. I looked across the bay and saw
Gorwelion. I thought of those four intrepid guiders who just before the end of the war found the
site. What a legacy they left us! Today we have, on our own land a fantastic fully equipped
house, two super camp sites all with the added bonus of a view that is breath taking in any
weathers! Our challenge now is to continue maintaining & supporting Gorwelion so the legacy of
those 4 guiders lives on. Here we go................. how’s this for a different challenge!!?? You'll like
this onell!!!!

1. 2019 IS THE FRIENDS OF GORWELION DISHWASHER CHALLENGE!

All monies raised by Friends will go to buying a large super duper dishwasher! How do we do

to do it!!

FRIENDS OF GORWELION INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP. Individual membership forms
are on the Girlguiding Central Glamorgan County website. Go to the Gorwelion page and drop
down to all the Friends information. Not only are the membership forms there but you will be
kept up to date with all Friends news.

FRIENDS OF GORWELION UNIT MEMBERSHIP As above all information relating to
Unit membership is on the Gorwelion Friends section on the website. Individual and unit forms
are also available in Gorwelion from the Friends of Gorwelion display board. Do it today!!!!

Please join in and help to raise money towards the ‘2019 Dishwasher Challenge’. Feel free to do
any other ‘dishwasher’ fundraising/challenge or event - won't it be great a large, sparkling
dishwasher that takes everything and it will be bought by Friends. LET'S DO IT!!

2. A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY — DON'T MISS THIS! WEDNESDAY JUNE 26 2019
6.30.P.M.

THE GREAT GORWELION QUIZ AND B-B-QUE — more details our soon.
Good fun, good food, good to be with Friends. — SEE YOU THERE!!
3. FRIENDS DO LOTS OF THINGS....... EVEN ARCHIVES!

A group of ‘Friends’ who are collating the Gorwelion & County archives are going to The
Glamorgan Archives in Leckwith, Cardiff on March 5 2019. We will let you know what we find!
The Gorwelion archives are fasdnating reading. Come to the BBQ on June 26 - the archives will
be on display for you to browse through.

If you need any information about Friends or have any suggestions for ‘Friends’ — contact Jane
Smart (01656) 650027 or Jean Roderick (01443) 223680

See you in Gorwelion — lots of thanks Jane Smart



